
DATES TO REMEMBER


January 1: Annual registration fee is due 
for Recreational classes


January 4th: Classes resume 


January 15 & 16th: January meet

(Team parents, more information along 
with volunteer sign ups will be on Band 
and email soon)


January 23rd: Make up class 12-2 


HAPPY NEW YEAR !!


As we close 2020 and enter a new year 
we hope it brings happiness and 
healthier days to all.  

With the uncertainty with COVID, we 
are still keeping our protocols in place. 

This means:

*Wearing a mask (except during 
activity)

*Dropping off in the front, pick up in 
back (please be on time)

*Keep children home is they are sick

*Limited parent seating (4 chairs)

*Sanitizing in-between class

*Actively washing hands/using sanitizer 

*Social distancing 


Now that the weather is cold and pick 
up is in the back, please make sure 
your child dresses appropriately, 

MONICA 
SHAHEEN


 

She goes out of her 

way to help others and 
Keeps all of us 

organized! 

Kaleb S.	 Trey T.	 	 Sloane D.

Poppy M.	 Ruben P.	 Eisley J.

Lucy B.	 Trason W.	 Monroe J.

Kash N.	 Addison S.	 Kylie B.

Arianna L.	 Anna V.	 Maggie H.

Grace H.	 Chloe N.	 Brynlee K.

Adalyn W.	 Olive B.	 Hutch P.

Sofie D.	 Hunter L.	 Michael N.

Taylee R.	 



